
Mount Pearl Tennis Club – Executive Meeting Minutes May 13, 2012

Attending: Dustin Cole, Steve Cook, Thomas Hawkins, Meagan Condon, Mark Spurell
Regrets: Mary Spurrell

Updates From Previous Minutes
• Provincial Grant Application – Mark completed.
• Thomas forwarded code to Dustin to post on old website to do a redirect, still working out some 

issues with it.
• Thomas to add Meagan's email as an alternate contact for facility bookings.
• Mark/Meagan to forward pictures to Thomas to post on the website.
• Thomas posted rental rates on the web site.
• Meagan  reconnected phone.
• Nets put up on May 12th.  Windscreens going up May 16th and 17th.
• Meagan made copies of flyers, Stephanie put them out at schools and at Sportsfest.
• Thomas sent notice to put on Reid Centre board.

Other Updates
• Sports Alliance: Bingo fund raiser is an option for the club.  Steve to get more information.
• Federal grant approved.
• Interviews completed by Steve and Thomas.  Staff recommended, and will be contacted by 

Dustin this week. 
• Dustin submitted grant request to TNL for a number of activities.

Action Items To Complete
• Thomas to advertise on radio regarding registration.
• Dustin to call city regarding scaffolding for putting up windscreens, and to fix a light fixture on 

the pole.
• Thomas to update registration sheets.
• Thomas/Meagan to create a registration newsletter for members.
• Thomas is bring down new computer for the club, and a wireless router to provide wireless 

access for club members.

Meeting adjourned 8:40 PM

Next Meeting: June 10, 2012 @ 7PM


